APR _ 8 2013

LANDSCAPE ARCHITECTURE

GOLF COURSE ARCHITECTURE

April 3, 2013

Mr. Todd Merchen, P.E. Senior Engineer City of Gillette Box 3003 Gillette, WY 82717

Dear Todd:

Bids for Enzi Drive Landscaping 12PK03, were opened yesterday. Two bids were received for this project and the bidding was very competitive. A copy of the bid tabulation is attached for information.

Having checked the bids, I found no irregularities with the bid received from G&G Landscaping, Inc. A minor irregularity was discovered in the bid received from Chalk Buttes Landscaping. They neglected to attach their contractor license, although their license number is provided on the bid form.

I recommend award of a contract for construction to G&G Landscaping, Inc. in the amount of their base bid, \$189,000.00. This amount is within the funding available for the project.

Sincerely,

Carl A. Thuesen, ASLA, CLARB Landscape Architect